

Read the task below and answer the following questions

Sophie was going for a walk with her friend Mason Billington when it started raining. The two friends took shelter from the rain under a tree and were sitting together when lightning struck them both and they lost consciousness. Mason woke up and carried Sophie to the hospital in order to get help. A car stopped and took them to the hospital. Sophie had some burns on her chest and legs she also had some damage to her eyes and ears but fortunately she recovered quickly. Turns out, it was because she wasn't listening to music on the player but was wearing it around her neck. Doctors believed that the lightning travelled through the wire of the MP3 player instead of through Sophie's body. Even though she was lucky this time, one thing is for sure, the next time there's a storm she and her friend won't sit underneath a tree.

1. Rearrange the events below to match the story.

- a) It started raining
- b) Sophie went to the hospital
- c) Sophie and her friend went for a walk
- d) Sophie's grandmother gave her a present
- e) An accident happened

- A)
- B)
- C)
- D)
- E)

2. Answer the questions below based on the story you just read.

- a) What did Sophie's grandma give her?

- b) Where were Sophie and her friend when lightning struck?

- c) How did Sophie go to hospital?

- d) Where was Sophie hurt?

e) Where was Sophie's MP3 player when the accident happened?

f) What part of the MP3 player did the lightning go through?

3. Have you ever been in a very bad storm? Tell us your experience!
